
To: The Rt Hon Theresa May, MP, Secretary of State for the 
Home Office (Fax 020-7035-4745)  

 
Re: Forced removal of Christine Nakato Nankya on 27th November 2012 (Home 
Office Ref N1172128) 
 
Dear Home Secretary, 
 

I have made myself familiar with the case of Christine Nakato 
Nankya who is due to be forcibly removed to Uganda on Qatar 
Airways flight QR76 on 27th November 2012. 
 
Christine came to the UK in 2011 and claimed asylum aged 27. 
 
Since the age of 17 Christine was subject to sexual abuse by close 
members of her family.  
 
Then as part of a family feud over land her father was killed by her 
brothers. She was then beaten and bullied by them. 
 
Christine has been in detention since April 20> Recently she was 

moved from Yarlswood IRC to Colnbrook. During the move all of her legal documents 
were lost making it near impossible for her to fight her case. 
 
Christine is experiencing nightmares, severe sleep disturbance despite her doctors 
prescribing medication, she is finding it difficult to eat and is having suicidal thoughts. 
 
I call on you to exercise your powers as Home Secretary to cancel the removal directions 
so that Christine has time to arrange for the evidence that shows she is telling the truth to 
come from Uganda and to arrange the medical evidence showing she has experienced 
severe trauma. 
 
Please let this young woman return to safety in Glasgow so she can return to her friends 
and his private life in the local community. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Name 
 
Address 
 
 


